
SO WHAT’S IT GOING TO BE?

YOU CAN SAVE OUR PUBLIC 
FORESHORE MR BEATTIE...

     Whatever decision the 
Council makes on the FKP 
proposal for Airlie Beach s̓ 
public foreshore, Mr Beattie 
can stop it happening. 
     This is State land and his 
government has the power 
to reject the lease. 
     The Whitsundays 
community has made it clear 
that they do not want this 
multi-storey apartment hotel 
with its gaming venue and 
liquor sales. Certainly not 
on public foreshore zoned as 
open space and certainly not 
right next to the lagoon their 
families use. 
    Over three thousand have 
already signed letters of 
objection to the proposal!

    Even the Independent 
Assessor, appointed by the 
Whitsunday Council on Mr 
Beattie s̓ Minister s̓ advice, 
recommended refusal of 
the development based on 
a raft of town planning and 
flood study evidence.
    The Council, it appears, 
will most likely ignore their 
community and that leaves 
it up to Mr Beattie.
   Will he be “Standing Up 
for Whitsunday” or will it 
be the developers? In this 
case he canʼt do 
both!
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